
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on August 10, 2016. (1) Bob Moore, representing 
the Trustee Committee reports that Stephen Lee fixed all the emergency exit lights with LED 
bulbs and fixed other lights as discussed at the last Business Meeting. (2) Bob Moore, 
representing the Parsonage Committee, updated the progress of the remodeling. He reported 
that they are needing volunteers to do some touch up painting and start cleaning windows 
and rooms. Then it will be ready for Bro. Steve and Shirley to move in. (3) Josh Veatch, 
Chairman of the Deacons, reported that David England will be the Chairman beginning in 
September; Mark Carney will be the Vice Chairman, and Jim Sabo, Jr. will be Assistant 
Secretary. (4) Sam Graham, representing the Nominating Committee, presented their 
recommendations for the coming church year. It was voted on and approved to accept the 
report as noted. (5) In new Business, Bob Moore, representing the Trustee Committee, made 
a motion to purchase 3,000 gallons of fuel for the coming season at a locked amount of $89.9 
cents/gallon. The motion was voted on and approved as presented. 
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